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Boparan Restaurants Breastfeeding Policy 


Boparan Restaurant Group welcomes breastfeeding mothers to all of our restaurants. Mothers are 
free to breastfeed their child in any public area of our restaurants however, if a private area is 
preferred mothers are encouraged to ask a member of our team and they will seek to accommodate 
in the best way possible. 



